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Over the Easter break we hosted a
soccer camp at the school next
door. It went well as we had over 30
kids attend that week. We are so
thankful for all the kids who came
and the volunteers who helped
make it possible. We even had
some children from the school
attend and hear the Gospel 



At the end of the month
I travelled to Cambridge,
Ontario as I graduated
from Heritage College
and Seminary. I did my
entire degree online
from Newfoundland but
I found the theological
education I gained to be
incredibly valuable. 

I was glad to be able to
meet my friends and
professors, and I also
won an award for
preaching during our
awards dinner



We continued our weekly study in John at
DCC and on Easter Sunday we did our
monthly service. Things went well and we
did Communion for the first time which I
always enjoy doing and find it one of the
most beneficial parts of the service as we
are reminded of Christs sacrifice for us.


